

Minutes for Committee Meeting on the 19th June 09

Attending: Rob, Buchan, Butler, Spence, Hannah J, Jade, Cram, Alex.

Apologies: Hannah S.

Start 5:30

- ★ Ash is doing social.
- ★ No going tomorrow, tom may go. Still need to get long arrows. Metal detector, do a sweep of the field.

Main Business:

- ★ BUCS – Discussion do we want to host it – Indoors... maybe.
- ★ Email about 2 weeks ago about an arrow found in a garden behind Towers Pitch. Woman was concerned when she found it. We need the arrow back. Mark Freeman has it at the moment. We cant find it. We are sending an email asking them to describe it. Need to email owner about lack of interest in telling us about the missing arrow.
- ★ Private account – Had -£155. Basically Tempest and the Union have taken money they shouldn't have. Jungle was not amused. Basically Union catch up with Tempest. We are sorting it out, but they took it out of the accounts. They think we have four times as much kit as we do. They took £500 and they owe us £350.
- ★ We are not going with tempest. Email guy about shirts.
- ★ IOM website – Page on website about IOM. Birmingham have a page with info etc.
- ★ Freshers Bazaar – Form sent in. First week back or the second week maybe. Jungle had sign but its wrong. Need a sign for victory hall.

A.O.B

- ★ We like the logo
- ★ Extra places? Can see into it but no guarentees.

Meeting ends at 6:02